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   We strive for excellence, student growth and wellbeing 
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Principal update 
Over the last three Terms, I have had the pleasure of getting to know each 
and every one of the students, teachers and SASS staff at Gardens Suburb 
Public School. I would like to take this opportunity to again thank them for 
making me feel so welcome and part of our school community. 
 

We have many things to be thankful for at Garden Suburb Public School: 
• The kind and caring nature of our students who follow the PBL values of 
Respect, Responsibility and Personal Best, prioritising the learning of 
themselves and other. 
• The staff who share their expertise and truly are here each and every day 
to make a difference to the lives of your children. 
• The parents and carers who inspire, love and support our students, sending 
them to school every day ready to learn, to be the best they can be! 
 

We have had a very exciting year with some school improvements including 
new bubblers, new COLA for our bike rack, new blinds and wall wrap in the 
library, new computers in every classroom allowing teachers to easily access 
technology to support the teaching and learning in the classroom and many 
more plans in the works. 
As well as learning in our Key Learning Areas, we also like to make school 
here fun!  Throughout 2023 many opportunities have been offered through 
the year such as the Dunford Cup – Netball and Soccer, Touch football Gala 
Day, Public Speaking, Debating, NAIDOC week, Choir, Musical, Electrical 
Vehicle Challenge, Chess Club, Yoga, Art and Craft Club, Gardening Club, 
Great Aussie Bush Camp and Drum Blast workshop. 
 

All of this would not be possible without the dedication of our amazing, 
talented and dedicated teachers, who give up their time, eat lunch on the 
run to ensure your children, our students have as many opportunities as 
possible. 
 

I would like to thank our P&C for their tireless efforts organising events which 
not only raise money to benefit our students but more importantly bring our 
community together as a whole. 



2 

 

Thank you to our PBL ambassadors for 2023 you have done an amazing job 
representing the voice of your peers in the classroom, collectively problem-
solving challenges in the playground and raising money for local community 
members like Ruby and national charities such as the Paralympians. The 
sense of giving to others and paying forward at GSPS is to be commended! 
 

To our outgoing Student Leadership Team, each and everyone of you have 
done an outstanding job this year. It has been inspiring to work beside you 
and often lead by you (as I was getting to learn the ropes at GSPS).   
 

Year 6, 2023 I have written in your Yearbook one of my favourite quotes 
‘Believe you can and you’re half way there’. Continue to believe in 
yourselves, dream big, be proud of who you are and what you have 
achieved.  
 

The results of the Musical Instrument Survey have indicated that most 
students are interested in guitar and keyboard for 2024. We have engaged 
with PMI Music to provide lessons to students on Thursday’s next year. For 
more information, please visit their website. 
Have a wonderful Christmas and safe holiday with your families. We can’t 
wait to see you in 2024. 
 
Claire Bradshaw 
Principal 
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www.pmiplus.mymusicstaff.com E: hello@pmiplusmusic.com P: 1300 467 092 

Group, Pair & Private Lessons 
· PMI PLUS is now offering keyboard and guitar music lessons right here on school 

campus! 
· To find out all about the music lessons please visit our website. You can check which 

instruments are available, get up to date program details and apply for lessons online 
· Please ENROL TODAY via the PMI PLUS website 
· Lessons run during school hours on school campus 
· Only $28.50 for Pair Lessons and $37.50 Private Lessons - $22.50 group lessons also 

available. 
· Instrumental music can improve your child’s school results – including for reading, 

maths, coordination, IQ, abstract reasoning, performance confidence… and is great 
fun! 

 

 
Instrumental Music Lessons 

 

http://www.pmiplus.mymusicstaff.com/
mailto:hello@pmiplusmusic.com
https://pmiplus.mymusicstaff.com/
https://pmiplus.mymusicstaff.com/
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                 Attendance 
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                  Presentation Day 2023 
We are very proud of all of our students individual achievments in 2023. On 
Tuesday, 12th December we celebrated outstanding effort and inducted 
our 2024 School Leadership team. Well done again! 
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 Sentral 
 

If you have forgotten your password please contact the office. We 
can issue you a new password. 
 
We are in the process of getting setup to introduce Sentral finance 
in 2024. Please make sure you update your Sentral app. 
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2024 Swimming Carnival 
Look out for an online permission note 
on Sentral in the first week of Term 1 
2024 for all the details. 
 
2024 Return to school 
Students will return to their current 2023 
classes for the first few days in 2024 
before students will be placed into their 
2024 classes. 
We can’t wait to see our students 
return after a fun filled holiday break. 
 
Year 6 shirts 
Stay tuned next year for the arrival of 
the Year 6 2024 shirts. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Activities and Excursions Survey 
We want your opinion! Please fill out the survey below to inform future 
directions regarding activities and excursions at GSPS. All families are 
encouraged to respond to each grade excursion question to ensure we 
are making informed decisions that represent the whole school 
community. The survey will close at 3pm on Friday 15th December.  

Thank you! https://forms.gle/GcFq2871PQDFD5MH7  

Thank you for your input on the excursions / incursions and activities 
survey. We value your opinion and will take this into consideration for 2024 
planning.  

 
             
                  

Dates for your Calendar 
Sentral Parent Calendar 

 
2024 – Term 1 
Week 1 

Staff development 
days 

Tues 30th Jan 
& Wed 31st 
Jan 

Students return to 
school – Yrs 1 - 6 

Thurs 1 Feb 

Kindergarten Best 
Start Assessments 

Thurs 1 Feb – 
Mon 5 Feb 

Week 2 

Kindergarten First Day Tues 6 Dec 

Week 3 

P&C Meeting Mon 12 Feb 

2024 Swimming 
Carnival 

Thurs 15 Feb 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 

https://forms.gle/GcFq2871PQDFD5MH7


8 

 

            
                Book Club 
               

Dear Parents/carers, please find attached information about the current 
Scholastic Book Club catalogue, Issue 8. Below are some useful links: 
Catalogue - https://www.scholastic.com.au/book-club/book-club-parents/book-club/ 
LOOP -https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.scholastic.com.au%2Fbook-club%2Fbook-club-parents%2Fbook-club%2F&data=05%7C01%7CJennifer.Guest3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C36826b0118634e05dad208dbeb38c9eb%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638362401399121346%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FKQ%2FtLcgnSABzUFa13%2FxfNSvgexa4GQshc0PF%2FyYgtE%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmybookclubs.scholastic.com.au%2FParent%2FLogin.aspx&data=05%7C01%7CJennifer.Guest3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C36826b0118634e05dad208dbeb38c9eb%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638362401399121346%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=fi6sXsq0V%2ByEjCmGDqVIv5MBiMoMXoStoQM0r91XOPQ%3D&reserved=0
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    PBL Paddlepops 

Students receive Dazzlers in the classroom and 
playground for displaying our school values and 
expectations. Dazzlers are placed in a raffle that is 
drawn out by our leaders. Winners enjoy a paddle 
pop with the principal. The Dazzlers from each 
weekly raffle are then placed into a large barrel for 
an end of term super raffle. Congratulations to all 
the winners, who were lucky enough to receive a 
PBL Paddlepop or iceblock this fortnight.       
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                P&C News   

 

The uniform shop will re-open  
when school resumes on 
Friday 2nd February 2024.  

Any online orders placed will 
not be able to processed until 
school resumes in 2024.  

 
 
 
 

 
                Canteen News           

 
If you can spare some time to help out in the canteen please contact the 
office. Your assistance would be greatly appreciated. 
 
We currently don’t have a roster for Term 1 2024. Donna will in contact 
with parents and carers over the break.  
 
Canteen will be open the first day back to school, Thursday 1st February 
2024. 
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COMMUNICATION 
 

Please use the following forms of communication with the school to stay up to 
date. 

                 Sentral Parent Portal App  
The school uses the Sentral Parent Portal app to communicate all 
school updates, newsletters, permission notes and fundraising 
opportunities with our parent community. Parents can also submit 
absence requests, check the school calendar for upcoming 
events and message the class teacher.  
All new parents and carers to the school should have received a 
welcome email with instructions on how to register and your 
access key. If you don’t have an access key, please let the office 
know. Parents can have multiple access keys for each parent to 
stay up to date on what’s happening in the school. 

                 Quickcliq 
Canteen and Uniforms orders can be purchased online 
through the website QuickCliq. Parents are encouraged to 
register an account, add their students details to the 
account and purchase credit through the website. For 
detailed instructions please see 'How to' guide. 

                 Website 
Information regarding the school’s policies, planning, 
reporting, expectations, P&C and so much more can be 
found on our website. All parent payments and enrolment 
applications are made online using the quick link tabs along the top of the 
home page. 

                 Facebook 
The school has a Facebook page where you can find information on 
student successes, good news stories and community information.  
Our school Facebook page can be found by searching ‘Garden Suburb 
Public School’ on Facebook. 

                 NSW School Updates app 
The NSW School Updates App has the ability for parents and carers with 
children in multiple schools to receive newsletters and updates within the 
same app and receive push notifications on their phones when newsletters 
and events are posted by the school. Information feeds are filtered by school 
year are customised for parents and carers and includes direct contact line 
details to the school.   
  

  

https://gardensub-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/doe/sws/schools/g/gardensub-p/download-box/QuickCliq_Registration3.pdf
https://gardensub-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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